
Due to the situation caused by the evolution of COVID-19, which has led to the 
adoption of extraordinary containment measures by the health authorities, the 
CNMV has decided, in relation to the selection processes under way, to temporarily 
postpone them. This affects the following selection processes:  

 Ref. 04/18 - Clerks 

 Ref.05/18 - Experts in Risk Measurement Models and Quantitative Techniques 
of IFs and CCPs 

 Ref. 06/18 - Experts for Various Directorates and Departments   

 Ref. 02/19 - Information Systems Department Experts 

 Ref. 03/19 - Human Resources Experts 

 

Any updates to this information will be made through the statements which will be 
made public in the General Registry of the Spanish National Securities Market 
Commission and on its website, 
http://www.cnmv.es/portal/quees/Ofertas/empleo.aspx. 
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